
Embassy of India, Asmara invites applications for
the post of a Messenger

The applicants should:

• Be fluent in English and Tigrinya.
• Preferably hold a High School Certificate.
• Have fulfilled their National Service.
• Be medically fit.

Pay will be as per Embassy’s payscale applicable to the
post. Applications for the post may kindly be sent by
email  at  admn.asmara@mea.gov.in or  directly  to  the
Embassy  of  India,  House  no.  6,  City  Center  Street:
173-5,  Asmara  within  15  days  of  the  date  of
publication  of  this  invitation  for  applications  in  the
newspaper.
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